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The proposed bill is a blatant attempt to disenfranchise Oregon voters, playing on 

emotions from the false narrative that vote by mail is rife with fraud and abuse. There 

have been numerous investigations that have repeatedly come to the conclusion that 

voting by mail is safe, secure, and results in a significantly increased voter 

participation. That increased participation is exactly why backers of this bill want to 

hamstring a long standing successful Oregon voting process, one that has worked 

since 1981. Mail in voting is not broken, there is nothing to fix except the lies and 

disinformation of the conservative agenda. 


